
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) is conducting a review of a Certificate of Need application submitted by 

Southwestern Vermont Medical Center (SVMC) to create a dental home on SVMC’s 

Bennington Campus. The cost of the project is $803,781. 

 

A public hearing on the application will be held by the GMCB at 10:30 a.m. on Monday, 

July 10, 2017 in the GMCB Board Room on the second floor of the City Center Building 

located at 89 Main St. in Montpelier.   

 

Persons wishing to request Interested Party status or Amicus Curiae status in the review 

process must submit a written request to the GMCB at the address below no later than 

July 6, 2017.   

 

Persons proposing an identical or substantially similar service may submit a competing 

application. A Letter of Intent to file a competing application must be submitted to the 

GMCB at the address below no later than July 5, 2017. 

 

Persons may request information about the matter above by contacting: Marisa Melamed, 

Green Mountain Care Board, 89 Main St., Montpelier, VT 05620-3601.  Telephone: 

(802) 828-2177. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


